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To the Secretary of the parliamentary committee into a Second abortion bill being
 introduced by Mr W Pyne,

I wish to protest in the strongest possible manner against this bill being introduced or
 passed by the Queensland parliament.

I believe this bill is an absolute attack on the families of Queensland.

No bill should be introduced that places both a child and its mother in danger.

This bill, as I understand the contents, would allow for killing a fully formed, viable infant
 trapped in it's mothers womb.

This, in my mind, would amount to state sanctioned murder of the most vulnable persons
 in our society.

I will keep this email brief as I understand that there is urgency involved.

I implore you to reject this bill and keep all people, including those yet unborn, safe.

Thank you.

-- 
Dennis Stewart  C Dec
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